
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning 8th January 2024

Monday 8th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Welcome Back

Tuesday 9th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Miss Hurst Meeting

Wednesday 10th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 11th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Miss Hurst Cluster Meeting 

Friday 12th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Whole School Assembly
• Miss Hurst Meeting

Lunch Menu 
Week 1

Uniform
All pupils should wear school uniform to school each day. This helps promote our 
school ethos and sense of community. When everyone is wearing the same 
clothing, it eliminates the pressure on students to wear expensive and trendy 
clothing to fit in with their peers. 

Water Bottles
Please remember to bring a filled water bottle to school each day to keep you 
hydrated. Pupils can refill these during their lunch if they need to.

Name Tags
We have a lot of lost property. Please ensure all belongings are labelled so when 
items are lost we can get them back to the right owner. 



Dates for Your Diary 
Monday 15th – 19th January – Registration of Infant Beginners for August 2024
Monday 12th February– Holiday (school closed)
Tuesday 13th February– Holiday (school closed)
Wednesday 14th February– Inset Day (school closed to pupils)
Tuesday 5th – 8th March – Rookie Rockstars Workshops & performance
Wednesday 27th March – Parents Night Appointments
Thursday 28th March – School Closes for Spring Break at 2.30pm
Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April – Spring Break (School Closed)
Monday 15th April – Return from Spring Break

Reminder - Parking 
Cars should not be stopping on the ZigZags to let pupils out.  This is dangerous 
and causes obstructions for other traffic trying to get past.  There are clear signs 
in place which are enforceable by NLC and the police. Be considerate to other 
drivers!

Staff Car Park 
The carpark is NOT for use to drop pupils off.  This causes congestion for 
everyone and means pupils have to walk through the car park to get to the 
school gates.  Please park safely on Footfield Rd behind the bus stop and walk 
your child to the gate. 

There are a number of adults walking through the car park to arrive at the main 
entrance. Please, for everyone's safety, use the pedestrian path when arriving at 
the main entrance!

Indoor PE Reminder




